Symphonic band students and families:

In preparation for our upcoming band concert and ABODA festival performance, we will be having after school sectionals to work specifically with small same-instrument groups from both classes of Symphonic band. These sectionals are mandatory unless a parent excuses them for previous obligations. Please make whatever arrangements you can to have your child attend! These sectionals will be very helpful for all students! Sectionals begin after school at 4:05 and will dismiss for 5pm pick up or activity bus home. 
Below is the 2 dates your child will have sectionals:

WED. FEB. 15 AND FEB. 22- FLUTES, CLARINETS, ALTO SAX
THURS. FEB. 16 AND FEB. 23- TRUMPETS, LOWBIES (tenor sax, bari sax, bass clarinet, trombone, baritone, tuba), PERCUSSION


